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August 2015
Dear Parents,
Welcome to 3rd grade! My name is Kristin Barth and I will be your child's teachers this year. 

I will be using a collaborative teaching model in our classroom, working and collaborating with the other 3rd grade team to meet the learning needs of every child.  Your child will be part of an active, hands-on classroom environment.  It is my goal to determine the methods of instruction that are most effective for each learner in our class, and to utilize these methods to foster growth and discovery.  I will be differentiating our instruction to meet the individual needs of our learners.
I feel that parents are a vital component of our classroom community.  I value a strong home-school connection, and actively seek to establish that.  I am looking forward to working with you to create a positive school experience for your third grader.

Third grade is a big transition for many reasons.  This year your child will switch for Science and Social Studies. Also, students will be using an agenda assignment book.  I have found this will best prepare students academically while it also teaches organizational skills.  Your child will also learn to become more independent this year.  From making good choices to answering their own questions, your child will learn important life values.

Please have your child bring in a healthy snack each day.  Lunch is at 10:50 this year.  

At parent orientation on August, we will be discussing what else is expected in third grade.  I will need your support to help your child reach these expectations.  

I would like to hear from you whenever you have any questions or concerns.  Do not hesitate to call me or email kbarth@mayfieldschools.org .  I can’t wait to meet you and your children!!!
Please have your child bring a book that they are currently reading at home for the first day, August 17th and a healthy snack.  I am so excited for a new school year.

Sincerely,









Kristin Barth 
